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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Electric Bus Canadian Standard 

 

THAT Administration work with the Canadian Urban Transit Research and Innovation 

Consortium (CUTRIC) and any other like organizations, to urge transit manufacturers to 

create a Canadian standard for electric bus manufacturing, including but not limited to 

charging infrastructure, that would allow municipalities to have compatible electric transit 

technology, and promote the development and adoption of such technologies across Canada 

with the goal of reducing urban greenhouse gas emissions in the transportation sector.  

 

Background 

Councillor Brian Botterill served Notice of Motion at the February 21, 2017 Council Meeting, 

to be presented at the March 28, 2017 Council Meeting.  

 

 

 


